In This Issue

Webmail users click here

Official News

· AU Judicial Board Training

General Announcements

- · Office of Admissions hosting Junior Discovery Day!
- · Global Awareness Roundtable: Germany
- ITS Faculty/Staff Training Schedule Through 4/17
- Student Recital on April 19
- · Chorus Concert, Saturday, April 18
- Math Club Meeting
- · Study Skills and Test-Taking Strategies Academic Support Workshop
- · Help with Security and Tech for Bamboozle Roadshow
- · Life Coaching Workshop April 17-19
- Hot Pockets of Employment
- · Monster Diversity Leadership Program Free to Attend!
- · Undergraduate Research Forum
- Looking for Bands to Play
- · Family Concert: Tales 'n Tunes Hello Earth! It's Spring!
- Pet Pals Logo Design Contest
- Free Medicare Basics Trainings
- · ITS's Topics in Information Technology and Digital Media
- · Buy and Sell Board
- Note Card Design Contest

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	THURSDAY
12:20 Topics in Information Technology & Digital		11:15 Samuel R. Scholes Lecture & Luncheon
Media 4:30 SoAD Turner Teaching Fellow Candidate		12:10 Bergren Forum - 'Shakespeare the Director'
8:30 International Folk Dancing		5:00 Teacher Recruitment Day Prep Workshop

AU Judicial Board Training

FACULTY - STAFF - STUDENTS-

We are looking for new members for our student judicial boards. A student code of conduct and judicial hearing process can be an important tool in teaching students how to be productive members of our academic community. In order to meet that goal it is imperative that our boards reflect the campus community. If you are interested in being involved a member, please send an e-mail to

judicial@alfred.edu

Link: Student Judicial

back to top Send Email Reminder

Office of Admissions hosting Junior Discovery Day!

The Office of Admissions is hosting Junior Discovery Day for prospective students this Wednesday, April 15th. We currently have 96 students registered which will bring over 200 people to campus. These students and their families will have the chance to meet with academic deans, faculty, staff and current students. If you happen to see them throughout campus please make them feel welcome! If you have any questions about the day or the schedule, please contact Cara Cummiskey at x2005. Attachment: **Open House Schedule**

back to top Send Email Reminder

Global Awareness Roundtable: Germany

The Global Awareness Roundtable will focus on Germany -- its history, culture, politics and language -- with Jorg Pomplun, a Fulbright teaching assistant from Germany making the presentation ay 7 p.m. Wednesday in the Knight Club, Powell Campus Center.

Pomplun received degrees in English and music from Humbolt University and the University of Berlin. He is teaching two courses this year, and is involved in a number of extracurricular activities, including serving as concertmaster of the AU orchestra. He lives at the Language House, which this year is devoted to the study of German.

The Global Awareness Roundtable is a monthly event designed to introduce the Alfred community to a variety of cultures around the world.

back to top Send Email Reminder

ITS Faculty/Staff Training Schedule Through 4/17

Blackboard Learn 9 Tuesday 4/14, 2:30 - 4 p.m. Wednesday 4/15, 10 - 11:30 a.m. Thursday 4/16, 1 - 2:30 p.m. Friday 4/17, 9:30 - 11 a.m. & 2:30 - 4 p.m.

All trainings will be held in 306 Perlman Hall. To sign up for one of these sessions, please contact Meghanne Freivald at 871.2363 or via e-mail.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Student Recital on April 19

On Sunday, April 19, in Miller 301, the last student recital of the semester will feature flutist Emily Merkey, trumpeters Matt Phillips and Sara Egan, trombonist Peter Metz, and the AU Brass Choir.

The AU String Orchestra and a string trio composed of Jorg Pomplun, Thomas Moran and Megan McKee will perform.

Also on the program are vocalists Nozomi Kodaira, Britny Lee and Leah Burdick and pianists Miyuki

Ochi, Jack Chan, Sharifa Barrow and Jorg Pomplun, playing solo and piano four hand works. Mike Chrabaszcz will play a snare drum solo.

The public is invited to this free event which begins at 3 p.m.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Chorus Concert, Saturday, April 18

The University Chorus and Chamber Singers will present their spring concert on Saturday, April 18 at 8 p.m. in the Alfred Seventh Day Baptist Church.

The concert features a wide variety of music including Renaissance, spirituals, classical, and contemporary works. Please come and support the hard work of these fine musicians.

The concert is free

back to top Send Email Reminder

Math Club Meeting

On Tuesday, April 14, 2009, the AU Math Club will host Dr. Patrick Rault, assistant professor of mathematics at SUNY Geneseo, who will present, "Pythagorean Triples and Generalized Fractions," from 12:20 to 1:10 p.m. in MH228.

Pizza and soda will be served. All are welcome to attend.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Study Skills and Test-Taking Strategies Academic Support Workshop

Finals are closing in. It's time to learn the best study skills and test-taking strategies for you! This workshop is free for all AU students, faculty, and staff.

When?

Thursday, April 16 from 10:30-11:30 a.m.

OR

Tuesday, April 21 from 11:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m.

Where?

Scholes Library, Room 221

How?

Register by e-mailing **Academicsupport@alfred.edu** with your name and date of workshop you would like to attend.

Questions?

Please contact Dr. Elmore, ext. 2148 or e-mail Academicsupport@alfred.edu

Hope to see you there!

back to top Send Email Reminder

Help with Security and Tech for Bamboozle Roadshow

Student Activities Board needs your help! Would you like to volunteer to help set up the stage, conduct sound checks, and help with security for the Bamboozle Roadshow concert on Hot Dog Day?

Best seats in the house! You get free admission, and a spiffy new t-shirt. If you're interested please contact security adviser Elizabeth Daniello (ejd5@alfred.edu) or tech adviser Kody Bornstein (klb3@alfred.edu).

back to top Send Email Reminder

Life Coaching Workshop - April 17-19

For information, brochure and registration information, see attachment. Attachment: **Igniting_Transformation_Through_Coaching.pdf**

back to top Send Email Reminder

Hot Pockets of Employment

The Career Development Center is constantly looking to find information on where the jobs are. For the lastest information on job opportunities, career fairs, and much more, join the Alfred University CDC Facebook Group.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Monster Diversity Leadership Program - Free to Attend!

The Career Development Center reminds students the deadline to apply for this fun-filled professional development is Thursday, April 30. Each year many AU students attend these trainings and win scholarships!

Connect. Learn. Be Inspired.

The Monster Diversity Leadership Programs (DLP) is designed to empower top college students in a dynamic, collaborative setting. These free programs offers rising sophomores, juniors, and seniors of diverse backgrounds a venue for leadership and career development to navigate personal and professional success in the 'real world.'

In 2009, 3,000 like-minded student leaders will connect with some of the nation's most inspiring speakers and top organizations; uncovering topic areas of diversity, leadership, and career development all over the course of an energetic, jam-packed weekend.

Link: Monster DLP

back to top Send Email Reminder

Undergraduate Research Forum

AU's annual Undergraduate Research Forum will be held from 5:30-7:50 on Thursday, April 23 in McLane. All undergraduates engaged in scholarly activity are encouraged to present at this campuswide event. Abstracts for the forum are required and are due April 15. Information about submitting abstracts can be found at http://my.alfred.edu/inde.... Additional information can be obtained from Michele Hluchy at fhluchy@alfred.edu.

Link: URF

back to top Send Email Reminder

Looking for Bands to Play

Is your band looking to play during Hot Dog Day on Saturday, April 25? We still have a few slots available for the bandstand on Main Street between Noon and 5 p.m. Please return the application if you are interested.

Attachment: Bandstand_Application_2009.doc

back to top Send Email Reminder

Family Concert: Tales 'n Tunes - Hello Earth! It's Spring!

Saturday, April 18 at 10:30 a.m.

Nancy Howe Auditorium at the David A. Howe Public Library in Wellsville

Join us in a morning concert as the duo, Tales 'n Tunes, welcomes the spring season and Earth Day with songs and stories that celebrate warmer weather and caring for our earth.

This library-sponsored program is free and open to everyone.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Pet Pals Logo Design Contest

Pet Pals Club is seeking a designer to create the Pet Pals Club logo. The design should incorporate the idea of how animals bond with people. Winner will be chosen by April 15th and will receive a \$20 gift card to Terra Cotta Coffee House. If you have questions email the Pet Pals account at petpals@alfred.edu

Designs can be submitted to the Pet Pals email account or dropped off to Nancy Banker at the CSI office. Contest is open to everyone.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Free Medicare Basics Trainings

The Allegany County Office for the Aging will offer free trainings to help people understand the Medicare program and their choices for additional health and drug plan coverage. These trainings will give you basic information on what is and isn't covered by Medicare, what premiums, deductibles, and co-pays you can expect in 2009, and how you can supplement your coverage with additional health and drug plans.

See attachment for all the times and places for the upcoming trainings. Attachment: **Free Medicare Basics Training Dates**

back to top Send Email Reminder

ITS's Topics in Information Technology and Digital Media

"Making the Switch from a PC to a Mac: It's as Easy as Falling off a Log (But Much Less Painful)" will be the next installment in ITS's lecture & discussion series.

During the presentation, Dr. James Varner will discuss the process of changing operating systems, as

well as what the Mac has to offer. Increasingly, members of the AU community are choosing to use Macs.

Join Dr. Varner on Tuesday, April 14 from 12:20 to 1:10 p.m. in the Banner Training Center to learn more about the journey of becoming a Mac user.

All students, faculty, and staff are welcome to attend.

If you have any questions, please contact Meghanne Freivald at 871.2363.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Buy and Sell Board

Have an item you want to buy or sell. Check out the buy and sell board by using the link below. Link: **Buy and Sell Board**

back to top Send Email Reminder

Note Card Design Contest

Faith in Action Steuben is sponsoring an art contest for note card designs. Winners will be chosen by the Public Relations Committee from all submissions after the deadline date, May 20, 2009.

Designs should be black & white, original, signed art of generic rural scenes or local scenes of interest. Designs should be submitted on a CD in jpeg format at highest resolution.

Winners will be given a \$50 savings bond and certificate of appreciation. Their name and school or hometown will also be printed on the reverse side of the card. Announcements of winners will be submitted to the local newspapers.

For more information, see attached.

Attachment: Note Card Design Contest

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews